
Mr. Kent Johnson 
1047 Terracewood Cir 
Ballwin, MO 63011-3623 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard '(RES): 

*' generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maxiJ!lize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy,
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Kent Johnson
 

...........-_.~--'-.,--.-==,.=."'=. ==========;;;;;:;,~~=-----------~
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Kerry Zimmennan 
4159 McDonald Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63116-3806 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coat. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, 1 encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, 1 ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their lise ofrenewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

*' includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kerry Zimmennan 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Ronald Knutelski 
10006 Old 79 
Hannibal, MO 63401-7772 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative wiII create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
~ependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potentia] while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Ronald Knutelski
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. Jill Lohmeyer 
825 S Weller Ave 
Springfield, MO 65802-3346 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, Jencourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

... ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. Jill Lohmeyer
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Molly Madden 
6328 Indiana Ave 
Kansas City, MO 64132-1230 
na-cell-

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner,
 

I was pleased to see t~e Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal.
 

To maximize Missouri1s clean energy potentia), 1 encourage you to pass
 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, J ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

'" generates in·state development of renewable energy;
 

'" ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Molly Madden
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



" -----

Mr. Jim Brauner 
504 Antioch Ln 
Ballwin, MO 63011-2445 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Jim Brauner
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Steven Davies-Sigmund 
1214 Folger Ave 
Kirkwood, MO 63122-1233 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy [nitiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state. save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage yo'u to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

,.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximi,""s Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Steven Davies-Sigmund
 

.. i..C ._'j';' __ :_ 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. joy beckner 
15268 Kingsman Cir 
Chesterfield, MO 63017-7412 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, [ encourage you to pa.ss' 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, [ ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

., ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

THIS SIMPLY MAKES SENSE! Let's use the earth's powerful wind and sun to 
help us! 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. joy beckner
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. Victoria Wille 
4 Glen Rd 
Webster Groves, MO 63119-2455 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This 'initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize.Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implem~nt Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable ~nergy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Victoria Witte 

",', ,w'·" 

,-~ 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Kathleen Eagan 
12520 Fee Fee Rd 
Saint Louis, MO 63146-3808 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy biBs, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential. I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, [ ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

... ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Kathleen Eagan
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Lisa Donnelly 
21540 S Slate Creek Rd 
Hartsburg, MO 65039-9738 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missourits 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

... generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

'" ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Lisa Donnelly
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Michael Pound 
12101 E 58th Ter 
Kansas City, MO 64133-3570 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

1 was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, ] encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

'" ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs andjump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Michael Pound
 

" ... ~ 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Cecelia Ward 
117 Fairlane Dr 
Ironton, MO 63650-9116 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiaiive (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossi I fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missourj's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Cecelia Ward
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Skip Beers 
1355 Centralparkway 
1355 Central Pkwy 
Florissant, MO 63031-2503 
(314) 921-4574 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject; Support Clean Energy foroMissouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 0 

C) pass in November 20080 This initiative will create new jobs for Our 
stCl:te, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intendedo Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renoewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilitieso 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Skip Beers
 

......_-• .... _ .A 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Maryska suda 
4954 Winona Ave Apt 2E 
Saint Louis, MO 63109-2453 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy biBs, and 'reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

"" generates in~state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

"" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Maryska suda
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Navarre Bartz 
4016 Reinmiller Rd 
Joplin, MO 64804-5672 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential,] encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

•. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor~owned utilities. 

Please be sure to· implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Navarre Bartz
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



~-,---

Mrs. Rae Irwin 
250 NE 175 Rd 
Osceola, MO 64776-2585 
(417) 646-5522 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

]. was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for Our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills~ and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. Rae Irwin
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



-----~--_. 

Mr. Edward Spevak 
6556 Nashville Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63139-3427 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, rencourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

... generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

... ensures that utilities ma?,imize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than· I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Edward Spevak
 

'"·_A 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Kristin Ennan 
2903 W 26th St 
Joplin, M064804·1417 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

[ was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossi I fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state dcvelopment of renewable energy; 

* ensures that util.ities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kristin Erman 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. alfred zlotopolski 
9434 Altonwood Dr 
Jennings, MO 63136-5106 
(314) 754-7429 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support·Clean .Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

oj< ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over 
non-renewable energy While impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and ' 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. alfred zlotopolski
 

, 
. ..';ocr 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Scott Suppelsa 
704 Summit Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 631 19-1900 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, -I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy~ 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Scott Suppels~
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Beverly Porter 
2245 S Lone Pine Ave 
Springfield, MO 65804-3468 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner. 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and redu~e Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

··"includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Beverly Porter
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



- p---_._---~""" -------------.---

Ms. Carla Golden 
87 I2 Chestnut Cir 
Kansas City, MO 64 I3 I-2804 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri\s 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you" to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development ofrenewable energy; 

.... ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Carla Golden 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Miss Audrey Engel 
319 Meadow Place Ct 
Saint Charles, MO 63303-6710 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specificaily, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

'" ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Miss Audrey Engel
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Carole Hart 
5045 Virginia Ave 
Kansas City, MO 64 110-2341 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Carole Hart
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. John Moszyk 
4111 Quincy St 
Saint Louis, MO 63116-2704 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, ] encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop c.as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

... encourages a good balance of sma!!, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. John Moszyk
 

.,...., .. ..,.'*""..,,-"' ............"'""',........ ­',,~ .. 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



.. .l.,-"'.: 

Ms. Paulette Zimmerman 
320 E Ripa Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63125-2835 
(314)633-7009 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject; Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner. 

I was very happy to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative
 
(Proposition C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new
 
jobs for our state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce 
Missouri's dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential. I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES); 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

We cannot wait any longer to take steps toward clean energy both for
 
the benefit of workers and of the planet.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Paulette Zimmerman
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Donna Thompson 
5775 Cottage Ave 
Kansas City, MO 64133-3638 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-slate development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Donna Thompson
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. frank Miles 
802 E Wilson St 
Clinton, MO 64735-2328 
(660) 885·8837 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Cor;nmissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

., ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Frank Miles
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. Andrea Hamilton 
3367 W EI Castile St 
Springfield, MO 65807-5435 
(417)887-0459 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensur~s that utHities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilhies. 

There was probably a time when using gas and oil seemed impossible as a 
long tenn energy_ It is time to move on to a "new" way of 
thinking and doing....using existing... and much more harmless ways...
 
to bring endless energy to us.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. Andrea Hamilton
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms, Jan Rogers 
RR 9 Box 1265 
Gatewood, MO 63942-9026 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008, This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended, Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

... generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

... ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

... includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy,
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms, Jan Rogers
 

, , 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Dr. Elliott Denniston 
]0940 County Road 207 
Webb City, MO 64870-8107 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public ·Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I know it's a cliche but this is really "investing in our
 
future:" With much of the world involved in sustainable energy,
 
the U.S. and particularly Missouri need to get to it NOW. Do something
 
that will make you proud in years to come.
 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bil1s, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, 1encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

$: generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

$: ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

* encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential wh'le 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Elliott Denniston 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Andrew Vehige 
1116 Concord Dr 
Saint Charles, MO 63303-6401 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner
 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri
 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our
 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

.. encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. ineludes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Andrew Vehige 

.. , 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. Leona Bochantin 
6 Ridgemont Cir 
Saint Louis, MO 63129-1684 
(314)487-1531 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

SUbject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for Our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Leona Bochantin 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



__ ' _. v 

Dr. Doc Luecke 
95 Saint Albert Ln 
Florissant, MO 63031-6947 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development ofrenewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Dr. Doc Luecke
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



---~ --~-----

Mr. Scot Phillips 
500 E 61s1 Ter 
Kansas City, MO 64Il 0-3318 
(816) 822-8103 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 
, 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.. generates in·state development of renewable energy;
 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Scot Phillips
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. John Femmer 
10 Oxford PI 
Saint Charles, MO 63301-4738 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri P.ubJic Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. John Femmer
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. don crozier 
1503 Belleau Lake Dr 
OFallon, MO 63366-3123 

Mar25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Suppon Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coaL 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, [ encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

... ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy While impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump staning our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. don crozier
 

, , ':~' ... ~'. .' ., .'. i "'.* Ii _ -~~-"",.,,>.=A'~ ........ 4"',
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Daedra Smith 
11881 Cresta Verde Dr Apt II 
Saint Louis, MO 63146-4748 

Mar2S,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner. 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy I~itiative (proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayerS money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential. I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and . 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Daedra Smith
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. June Attarian 
3950A Wilmington Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63116-3223 

Mar 25,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

,.. includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. June Attarian 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Deborah Stephenson 
1925 State Highway M 
Cedarcreek, MO 65627-8415 

Mar 25, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

. Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to-see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bilJs, and reduce Missourils 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coaL 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I ~ncourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

"ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 

. percent; 

.. encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

'Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Deborah Stephenson 

~~,~,~.,,~,~,,~.'~~.~.-,,=•.__.~,=.,~.~~-~,~'--. -.-=:-,~~='-':'~'=-'-='=:' =======---------~-~-

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. Carol Laitinen 
1945 Korando Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63114-2425 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner. 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported "fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, 1 ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

... generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

... ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

... includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be SUfe to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. Carol Laitinen
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Terry McDill 
17905 E 24th Terrace Ct S 
Independence, MO 64057-1332 
(816) 875-4905 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy biJIs, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

"". generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
noncrenewable encrgy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance ofsmall, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and
 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Terry McDill
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



/vis. Carla Spencer 
906 Historic 66 W 
Waynesville, MO 65583-2124 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

... generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

... ensures that utiJities maximiie their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Carla Spencer
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Dr. Gerald Morris 
40 N Kingshighway Blvd Apt 15L 
Saint Louis, MO 63108-1333 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our
 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossi I fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I
 
percent; 

* encourages a good balance of small: medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
'creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Dr. Gerald Morris
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. LopamudraMohanty Gir; 
1542 River Birch Dr 
Saint Peters, MO 63376-7822 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commis~ioner. 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-rencwable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implemcnt the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. LopamudraMohanty Girl
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Brad Gifford 
1205 Du Motier Dr 
Ballwin, MO.63011-3612 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

1 was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our
 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
depcndence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean e~ergy potential, ] encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the·voters intended. Specifically, I ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

* generates in-state development ofrenewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I
 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Brad Gifford
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Joy Martin 
4143 Federer St 
Saint Louis, MO 63116-2816 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's dean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure lhe renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures tha"t utilities maximize their use ofrencwable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
crealing local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Joy Martin
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Steven Spydell 
16000 E Truman Rd 
Independence, MO 64050-4168 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

You have the ability to be a part of revitilizing our state with 
support that can make a big difference in sustainable job creation. I 
was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative(Proposition C) 
pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

'" ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent~ 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and . 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's elean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Steven Spydell
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. John Crotty 
1467 Cherry Creek Ln 
Manchester, MO 63021-6923 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential. I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

>I< generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

>I< includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. John Crotty
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 




